
Dear Sixth Grade Student,                    

   

Welcome to sixth grade! While this will be a different start to 

our year than we are used to, I am really excited to be your teacher for 

the upcoming 2020-2021 school year.  

  

This year school starts on Tuesday, September 8th. Please be 

sure that prior to Tuesday, you followed all directions for setting up 

your laptop and practice making a Teams call using the links I sent it 

today’s email. This will help us have as smooth of a start to our year as 

possible. 

  

Listed below is a grade level supply list, which also includes some items needed for 

classes such as art and gym.  

 

✓ White board and dry erase markers 

✓ Jump Rope 

✓ Any size ball 

✓ Sidewalk chalk 

✓ 5 plastic sleeves/sheet protectors 

✓ Headphones or earbuds with microphone 

✓ Pencil  

✓ Erasers  

✓ Color pencil (12 ct.)  

✓ Washable markers (broad tip, 10 ct.) 

✓ Crayons (24 ct.)  

✓ Black sharpie (fine Point)  

✓ Glue stick  

✓ Scissors  

✓ Watercolor (8 ct.) and brush in the set   

✓ Hi-lighter  

✓ Composition notebook (1) 

 

 In addition to the supply list above, please have six pocket folders with prongs (any 

colors) similar to the folder you received in your blue drawstring CB bag and a pack of lined 

paper with three-punch holes. We will set up our folders together so do not label them on your 

own. Please have all of these materials by Monday, September 14th.  

 

Sixth grade is an important school year. While this year may not look like years past, still 

be prepared to work hard in order to have a successful and fun-filled year. I hope you enjoy the 

Labor Day weekend! 

  

Sincerely,  

Miss Tagye  


